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Air Force Outdoors “Share Your Adventure” Contest 
 

The Air Force Outdoor program’s Share Your Adventure contest is designed to collect user-
generated content for use as testimonials and social content on Air Force Outdoors digital and 
social channels. Twelve eligible ID cardholders will be awarded $250 gift cards for sharing 
outdoor adventure stories. Visit https://forcesupport.awardsplatform.com before 31 Jan 23 to 
enter. 
 
 

MilMark Award Season Closing  
 

The 2022 MilMark Award submission season is coming to an end. Which FSS will bring home 
the trophy this year? Entry deadline is 27 Nov 22.  The Air Force Services Center’s Marketing 
team is available for feedback prior to submission.  For additional information, contact 
Wilhelmina Lorena via email at wilhelmina.lorena@us.af.mil.  

 
 

2022 Air Force Marathon 
 
The 2022 Air Force Marathon was held 17 Sep 22 at Wright-Paterson AFB, OH.  The first 
official marathon was held on 20 Sep 97, celebrating the 50th anniversary of the Air Force.   
 
Overall individual places for the Half-Marathon: 
1st Male, John Mascari   1:09:02 
1st Male Military, Sean O’Hollearn  1:15:29 
1st Female, Rebecca Murray   1:18:47 
1st Female Military, Emily Shertzer  1:24:58  
 
Overall individual places for the Marathon: 
1st Male, Jason Salyer    2:27.22 
1st Male Military, Jason Brosseau  2:36:19 
1st Female, Gabby Bobadilla   3:00:07 
1st Female Military, Bevan Watson  3:04:07 
 
Top three team finishers: 
ANG  20:56:54 
ACC  23:12:45 
AETC  24:59:00 
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DAF Food Services Assessment Survey 
 

The Air Force Survey Office recently e-mailed invitations to complete the 2022 Food Services 
Assessment Survey (FSAS). The survey will provide valuable insight into usage, satisfaction, 
preferences and desired improvements Airmen expect of food service operations at installations. 
The Air Force Services Center will share results with installation food and beverage managers to 
help them identify customer preferences and establish priorities for updating food service 
operations. For any questions about the survey, please e-mail: 
AFSVC.surveys.workflow@us.af.mil. 

mailto:AFSVC.surveys.workflow@us.af.mil

